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Dear Parents, 
 
The Parents Association would like to thank the school community for your 
support during the term. It's been a fantastic start, and none of it would 
have been possible without your involvement and generosity.  
 
Our back to school coffee morning was a wonderful success, and we are 
so grateful to all who joined us for a chat and a cup of coffee. It was a 
great chance to connect with fellow parents and strengthen our school 
community. We will run further coffee mornings in term 2 and 3 so keep an 
eye out for details.  
 
A huge thank you to everyone who attended and supported our fashion 
event! The final amount raised was €3,300 and the funds raised will go a 
long way in supporting our school's initiatives and providing our children 
with even more opportunities.  
 
We also appreciate the response to our Christmas card initiative. The final 
amount raised was €408!  
 
We are excited about the progress we’ve made and we look forward to all 
the great things to come for the rest of the year. Your continued support 
means so much to the PA, the school, and most importantly, the children.  
 
Thank you once again! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Parents Association. 
 


